

Dear Sjögren's Patient:

We are pleased to share information about a new clinical research study already enrolling in your area for individuals with Sjögren's. Your participation in this study could help future patients worldwide and I hope you will consider learning more.

This new study, CFZ533B2201, is looking for individuals diagnosed with Sjögren's. Patients can be male or female, age 18 years or older. Patients will be able to continue taking their Plaquenil or steroids with some restrictions while in the study.

For more information and to see if you may be eligible to participate please contact:

Dr. Domenick Zero, Principal Investigator Indiana University Oral Health Research Institute 415 Lansing Street Indianapolis, IN 46202-2876

Email: ds-ohri@iupui.edu

Call (317) 274-3306 ask for Jennifer Tran, Clinical Trial Coordinator or call (317) 274-3740.

On behalf of the millions of Sjögren's sufferers in this country, I thank you for taking time to learn more about this study.

Sincerely,

Steven Taylor

Chief Executive Officer

Note: You received this notice because of your participation and/or interest in the Sjögren's Foundation. This research notice is for information only it does not represent an endorsement of this study but only makes you aware of this research project for your participation if you choose.